
 

 

 
 
 

04/02/2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This term we have noticed that many children are not wearing the correct uniform or 
full uniform.  
 
If you need more information regarding the school uniform this is available on the 
school website. Click here for school uniform information 
 
In order to support parents, we agreed several years ago that trainers would be 
allowed as school footwear however they MUST be black trainers. 
 
I would also like to remind families that football kits, coloured sportswear/ or 
coloured leggings are not acceptable as a school PE kit. In order to support parents, 
we have agreed that a pale blue, plain polo shirt /T shirt can be used for a PE kit 
along with either plain black or navy-blue shorts/leggings. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind families that our uniform can be 
purchased unbranded from any local supermarket.   
If you want to purchase the school PE kit and Fleece with a logo these are available 
from" Lisa's school wear".  
 
Staff will be encouraging the correct school uniform and PE kit for their classes and 
we would appreciate your support with this. If any families need help with their 
child's uniform please contact your child's class teacher or Mrs Finnigan. 
 
Kind Regards  
Mrs Catherine Sergeant 
 

 

https://oliprimary.co.uk/parents-info/uniform/

